
DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH & IXUMAN SERVICES Ptxblic Health Service 

Food and Drug Administration 
5200 Paint Branch Parkway 
College Park, MD 20740 

March 22,2005 

Ms. Jennie Butler 
Dockets Management Branch 
Food and Drug Administration 
5630 Fishers Lane, Room 1061 (HFA-305) 
Rockville, MD 20852 

Dear MS Butler: 

Would you please add the enclosed journal article to Docket number 2004Q-0201? The 
Docket is entitled “Qualified Health Claim: Lycopene, Tomatoes and Various Cancers.” 
Thank you in advance for your time. 

Nutrition Programs and ‘Labeling Staff 
Office on Nutritional Products, Labeling and Dietary Supplements 
Center for Food Safety and Applied Nutrition 
Food and Drug Administration 

5 100 Paint Branch Parkway, HFS-830 
College Park, MD 20740-3835 
Telephone (301) 436-1848 
j kevala@cfsan.fda.gov 
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